Parish Advisory Council (PAC) Meeting – OCTBOER 20, 2011

On October 20, the council met for its monthly meeting. The following is provided for your information:

Serving in St. Luke Liturgical Ministries

Generally, serving in this capacity is reserved solely for worshiping parishioners who are practicing Catholics in good standing; who have been validly trained within the Church; and who have the approval of our Pastor to serve in the Liturgy.

Renovation Project: The project planning committee is in final discussions before presenting the plan to the diocese. The council previewed the overall plans for the renovation project. We are confident that the renovation will be an expression of the dignified beauty of God's holy people who gather to celebrate the sacred liturgical actions of the Church.

<u>Stewardship Ministry October Campaign:</u> To date, participation has not met expectations yet we are encouraged that parishioners will come forward in the future to participate and take ownership in the growth of St. Luke's and the Church as a whole.

Holy Trinity High School: We are making steady progress to complete the pledge to Holy Trinity High School, and we hope to accomplish this soon.